Westinghouse Water Reactor Box 355
Electric Corporation Divisions Pittsburgh Pemnsyvania 15230

NS-EPR-2917

June 11, 1984

Dr. Cecil O. Thomas, Chief

Standardization and Special Projects Branch
.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Response to Request Number 2 for Additional Informaticn on
WCAP-10125, "Zxtended Burnup Evaluation of Westinghouse Fuel"
(Proprietary)

Ref.: Letter dated February 1, 1984 from C. O. Thomas (NEC) to

E. P. Rahe, Jr. (Westinghouse)

Attention: Laurence E. Phillips, Acting Chief
Core Performance Branch

Dear Dr. Thomas:
Enclosed are:

1. Twenty-two (22) copies of the Westinghouse Response to Fequest Number 2 for
Additional Information on WCAP-10125, "Extended Burnup Evaluation of
Westinghouse Fuel" (Proprietary).

2. One (1) copy of an Appl.cation for Withholding Proprietary Information From
Public Disclosure (Nen-Proprietary).

Please note that zddit.ional analyses are currently being performed to augment

the response to question No. 2. This information will be provided by July 31,
1084, Please refer any additional question: or concerns regarding the cortent
of these responses to Douglas G. Bevard (412/374-5597) of my staff.,

The enclosed material is submitted for your information and is to be treated as
proprietary information of Westinghouse Electric Corporation. The information
will be separately resubmitted in whole in conformance with the requirements of
120CFR2.790 should it be emoloyed as part of a license applicaticn or other
action identified in 10CFR2.790(a).




Dr. C. O, Thcmas
Page Twe

Correspondence with respect to the application for withiolding shoulc reference
IW-BU-UR ang zrould be zddresced to R. A. Wiesemsnn, Manager of Regulatory and
Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corperation, P.C. Box 355,
Pittsturgn, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,

AR

E. P. Rahe, Jr.( Manager
Nuclear Safety Department

MDB/ kk
Enclosures

ce: D. Moran
M. Durenfeld



